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Raszka Shelley

From: Clair Klock <cklock@conservationdistrict.org>

Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 8:16 PM

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: SB1517 testimony

I cannot be at the hearing feb 3rd to deliever this in person due to recent surgery. I urge you not to accept sb 
1517 as written. It would have a stifling effect on wetland projects that serve to repair ecosystem damages. It 
would also reduced the ability of the land to provide ecosystem services for all citizens of Oregon. It would 
reduce the ability of the soil and water conservation districts, watershed councils and other restoration 
organizations to do their work. 
Thank you, 
Clair Klock  
Corbett, OR  
 


